

Mt. Calvary Lutheran Preschool News

1372 W. Fremont, Galesburg, IL 61401 (309) 342-7083 preschool@mclcgalesburg.org

Mt. Calvary Lutheran Preschool

MAY 2023

It is hard to believe, but we are starting the final month of the 2022-2023 school year. We pray that you have enjoyed this school year as much as the staff has! Attached to the newsletter is an evaluation form; please help us improve our program by returning it to the office by May 19th.

TUITION PAYMENTS

We would like to thank everyone for making the monthly tuition payments in a timely manner. The final payment is due May 2nd, and we would appreciate payment as soon as possible. The annual financial report needs to be filled out by the end of the month, and we need our records to be complete.

BABY CHICK REPORT

Our chick eggs are here and doing well. We hope to have babies early to mid May.

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

On your child's last day of school, please bring him/her to Rotary Park at 10:00am for a few songs and awarding of certificates. Family members are invited to attend, and everyone is welcome to play at the park afterwards. (Do not bring your child to Mt. Calvary that day!)

Mrs. Whittle's 5 day class-last day is Tuesday, May 23rd

Mrs. Hunt's 3 day class- last day is Wednesday, May 24th

Mrs. Hunt's 2 day class- last day is Thursday, May 25th

SHOW AND SHARE

Our final Show & Share days are Thursday, May 4th (Mrs. Hunt's 2 day class) and Friday, May 5th (Mrs. Whittle's 5 day and Mrs. Hunt's 3 day classes).

To **SHOW**, students may bring an item of their choice.

TO **SHARE**— we would appreciate your child coloring (and returning) the attached Mother's Day placemat for a local nursing home that we will deliver to! They can make/create more than one if they would like!

THANK YOU for your generous support of all our community sharing projects this year!

BOOK ORDERS

Final book orders have been submitted and will be distributed when we receive them (before the end of the school). Thank you for supporting our school by ordering books this year!

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL

God's Living Water VBS will be held at Mt. Calvary the week of July 24th-July 28th. We would love to have our students attend! Watch for a flyer that will be sent home at the end of the school year.

Thank You...

- Pastor, for leading us in chapel services and coming to our classrooms for Bible Lessons and songs.
- Leah, for keeping us organized, helping in every way and being the welcoming face at Mt Calvary.
- PTO, for fundraising and looking for ways to help our families, students and staff.
- Families, for allowing the staff of Mt Calvary to enjoy your children throughout the year.

